
Dear Parents,

Please find details below of an ‘Lego Club’ that I will be offering this term. I have noticed the
interest and creativity in building and engineering displayed by the girls of Scoil Mhuire and I
am excited to share my passion for Lego with them. The Lego Club is open to children from
1st - 3rd class and classes will commence on Tuesday 19th September. Places are subject
to availability and are expected to book out quickly! You can email me at
l.kavanagh@scoilmhuiregns.ie to secure a place for your child today!

Lego Club will take place once a week with a focus on weekly themes to engage the next
generation of women in science, art and technology!

Tuesday 28th November will be the last day of Lego Club (10 weeks).

Cost €100 for 10 weeks
**Please put €100 cash/cheque in an envelope
with the child’s name and class marked clearly on
the front (to be collected on the first day)

Class range 1st - 3rd class

Room STEM room

Day & time Tuesdays 2.30pm - 3.15 pm sharp (children
to be collected at the front gate)

Materials Children are only required to bring their
enthusiasm.
All other materials will be provided.

Le dea ghuí,

Laura Kavanagh


